Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church

Celebration Services: 9:30a
Children’s Ministries (infant through sixth grade)
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)

Easter Services

Good Friday Service: April 15 - Our Good Friday communion service will be offered
as a walkthrough experience at church & as an online experience. Whether you
choose the walkthrough or the online experience, it will take about 45 minutes. It
will include times of singing in worship & remembrance, special music, a devotional
from Vince, & time for personal or family communion. The start times for the
walkthrough at church will be: 12:00 (noon), 12:30, 6:00, 6:30, and 7:00p. Please
come a few minutes before the time you would like to start.

Easter Service - Our Easter Sunday celebration will be at the regular time of
9:30a. Nursery/Walkers & Preschool provided. BLAST will not be offered so that
families may celebrate Easter together. There will be no 11a hour.

Memorial Easter Lilies

If you would like to bring a lily in memory of a loved one, please write “lily” & print
their name (s) on the response card in your bulletin and place it in the box on the
control room counter, by Sunday, April 10. Please put lilies in the church kitchen
between Wednesday, April 13 & Friday, April 15. Call before you drop off your
flowers to make sure the church is unlocked.

Giving at Prescott

Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation
- but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of
the chairs.

3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA 95350
209.529.7200
Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com

Church Wide Announcements

April 3, 2022
Welcome

Thank you for joining us in worship today.
Please fill out the response card in your
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on
the control room counter.

Benevolent Fund

Once a month we take an offering that
goes directly into our Benevolent Fund.
This fund is used to provide financial assis-
tance that will help those in need through
an unexpected difficulty. If you would like
to donate, please be sure to mark your
donation “Benevolent Fund” and place it
in the wooden box on the control room
counter.

Doing Life With Your Adult
Children
Sundays | 11a

Join us as we look together at the book,
Doing Life with Your Adult Children.
Whether your kids have been out the door
for years or you have teens getting ready
to take that step, this study will serve as an
excellent guide to keeping the relationship
strong and healthy. We meet Sundays in
the East wing at 11a. If you would like to
order a book, please contact Pastor Jim
O'Brien.

Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study
Tuesday, April 5| 7p

The Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study is study-
ing, “The Chosen”. Join us the first &
third Tuesdays of the month, 7p at the
Habigers'.

Contact: Karen Habiger

Women Encouraging Women

Thursday, April 7 & 14, 10:30a at Jerrianna
Boer Kimmons' home. All women are
welcome.

Thursday Night Bible Study
Thursdays | 7p

Come join us at June Vandergriff's home,
Thursdays at 7p for a study in Romans.
Contact: Pastor Vince Deagler

Women'’s Retreat
October 7-9

October 7-9, at Calvin Crest Conference
Center. Register today. Get registration
forms from Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons.
Return completed forms with down pay-
ment to hold your place to Jerrianna.
Register early for 10 tickets for a special
gift drawing. Invite others to join us for a
wonderful weekend with God & other
women.

Contact: Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons.

Meals Needed

Janna Froehlke is progressing slowly & the
family has requested one more month of
meals. The sign up sheet is in the entry.

Dear Church Family

Words cannot begin to express our deep
appreciation for everything you have done
for us during this time. We are so thankful
for the crew that helped move things out of
the house, the ones that helped raise the
living room floor, the ones that helped with
the flooring, and all of those who have
helped with meals. You have all been such
a blessing and we thank God for you.
Recovery is going slowly and Janna isn't
allowed to put weight on the injured leg for
a while still. So thank you for keeping us
(Janna) in your prayers as we wait to see
what the surgeon says on April 2o.

God bless you,

Greg, Janna, and Michael

New Number - Vince Deagler:
209-846-4328



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT
Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies.
STUDENT MINISTRIES

SUN Junior High & Senior High , 11a
WED Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p

ALL CHURCH

MON Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott (On Break)

TUES Small Group Study, 7p, 2nd & 4th Tuesday @ O’Briens’ (On Break)
WED Small Group Study, 7p @ Habigers’ (On Break)

THU Small Group Study, 7p @ Vandergriff's

WOMEN

TUES Small Group Study, 7p, 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’
FRI Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott

Prescott WiFi Guest Network: Prescott Guest, Password: pefc3ooo

Upper
Level BLAST
Young Aduls Church Grounds
Student Ministries
Walkers * T
Preschool Offices LB
Auditorium

ABF-Classroom Q 1\

Entryway

Kitchen

Rumble Road

Office

Prescott Road

Prescott Staff

Senior Pastor: Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com
Assoc. Pastor, Worship: Jim O'Brien, jim@prescottefc.com
Student Ministries: John & Brandi Van Gorkum
Administrator: Pam Grover, pam@prescottefc.com
Secretary: Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com
Custodian: Katie Peterson




